
 

Memo to the FHSA Membership 

Florida Head Start Association Announces Interim 

Changes in Leadership 

Date: August 22, 2018 

From: Wanda Minick, Executive Director  

The Florida Head Start Association (FHSA), announces today interim changes in 

leadership effective immediately as a result of Mr. Louis A. Finney no longer serving as 

President of the Association. Mrs. Rebecca Henderson, Manager, NBS! Intellectual 

Property, Center for Health Delivery Innovations, Nemours Children’s Health System 

moves into the Interim President role after serving as the Treasurer the past three years 

and Dr. Jaqueline Jenkins, Hillsborough County Head Start/Early Head Start Program 

Director will serve as Interim Treasurer after serving on the Board of Directors for one 

year.  

The Board of Directors will hold their quarterly meeting October 29, 2018 to fulfill two 

remaining seats on the board and elect the follow officer positions; President and Vice 

President. The association will host a call for nominations for the vacant Friend and 

Parent seats. This meeting will also be held October 29, 2018 prior to the board meeting 

in West Palm Beach, FL at the Embassy Suite by Hilton. Visit our website 

www.FLHeadStart.org for more information.  

A special thank you to Mr. Finney for his service to FHSA and to our Executive 

Committee, Board, committee volunteers and sponsors for their efforts in helping us 

continue to flourish. 
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